## **BB Newsletter #6**

Nov. 22, 2019

Dear parents,

Welcome to the 6th BB newsletter! Time moves so quickly! We are already at the end of November and we have so many things to share with you.

First of all, we would like to thank you for keeping your BB at home when they are not at their 100%. It's very important for the group so that none of us get sick and it shows respect and care for all of us. A big thank you!



## This Week

As usual we were very busy the last two weeks learning many new things.

The first week we became even bigger artists than we were before and we have been really focused on our names. Now we can easily recognize our names when we see them. We searched for them inside the magic sand and then matched them together. Later on we even made the first letter of our names into a collage and afterwards we drew it with sugar. To complete the name theme we made a beautiful cloud and stuck the letters of our names on it one by one.

As for the second week, we had a lot of fun collaborating together. The theme was Pilgrims and Collaboration.

We made a giant painting where we later stuck on the homes of the pilgrims and Native Americans. The Brown Bears really enjoyed making their home and working together on it.

We learned about their history, traditions and music.

We made a Native American rainstick and a necklace which we later on used to count up to ten.

We invite you to have a look at our classroom and see our amazing work!

## Reminders

Last but not least, we would like to remind you to please bring the bags and books for the library by Thursday, every week and also please bring back the violet folders we leave in the cabinet every second Friday with the crafts. We need them!:)

Thank you all very much and I wish you an amazing and fun weekend,

Ms. Maria and Ms. Bahar